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HKU Sharing Session
YSG was invited by the Cabinet of the Surveying 
Society, Architectural Society, and Hong 
Kong University Students’ Union to visit HKU’s 
Department of Real Estate and Construction 
on 18 September.  Around 30 Year 1 Students 
attended the event.  Sr Chris Mook, Sr Mark 
Chan, and Sr Kitty Ng introduced the HKIS 
and, YSG to the students and helped them 
better understand the surveying profession and 
construction industry.

YSG Long Distance 
Running Course: Series 2
Keep it up, as half of the course has finished 
and students have improved every week.  The 

YSG Annual Dinner 2018
The YSG Annual Dinner will take place on 
27 October 2018 (Saturday) at Neptune’s 
Restaurant.  Two best-dressed prizes will be 
presented to the most dapper participants!  Like 
last year, YSG will offer a discount for group 
enrollments.  Limited seats are left on a first-
come, first-served basis, so don’t miss one of 
the year’s biggest YSG events!

first street-run practice from Kowloon Park to 
West Kowloon Cultural District finished on 11 
September.  It was great to practice on the 
streets after a whole day’s work and get a night 
view of Victoria Harbour.

Young Surveyors Group
Sr Simon Wong  YSG Committee Chairman
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Brush-Lettering Workshop
Thank you for supporting the brush-lettering 
workshop.  Its enrollment filled up within a few 
days after registration commenced.  In view of 
the overwhelming response to this workshop by 
members, YSG will organise another one on 1 
December.  Places are again limited, so please 
check YSG’s Facebook page or the HKIS 
website for more information.

Joint-Institute Social Events
Beyond the Stage of Cantonese Opera is a joint-
institutes networking drinks event on 13 October 
2018 at Campfire.  A Chinese opera artist has 
been invited to share her fascinating adventures 
in the world of Cantonese opera before the 
drinks gathering.  Registration is now open, so 
please reserve your seats ASAP!

We Need You
For the continued success of YSG and the 
Institute, they need your support, ideas, 
advice, and active participation.  If you 
are interested in joining YSG or have an 
enquiry, please contact us by e-mail at 
ysg@hkis.org.hk or refer to our Facebook 
page, “HKIS Young Surveyors Group, 香港
測量師學會青年組,” for the latest information.
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